Student Score Reports

Students will begin to be able to access their
scores on May 18, 2016 via their College Board
student account for SAT, PSAT 10, and PSAT 8/9.
Setting up a student account involves a few steps:

* Go to collegeboard.org

* Click on “Sign Up” in the upper left-hand corner
+ Select “l am a Student”

+ Provide contact information

* Create a user name and password

* Read and agree to the Terms & Conditions

Most student scores will be available on the first
score release day, however a small percentage
might not be. Scores may be released later for
reasons that include participation in makeup
testing, a late receipt of answer sheets, missing
information on the answer sheet, or other
uncommon conditions that flag a test for more
attention. If a score is not available, students
should check back for updates or they may call

« 866-756-7346 for a status of their SAT score, or
+ 866-433-7728 for a status of their PSAT score.



